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The University of Illinois
ATTN: Mr. George H. Miley, Chairman

Nuclear Engineering Program
216 Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
Urbana, Illinois 61801

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 13, 1979, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance
identified in our letter dated June 20. 1979. We will
examine your corrective action during a future inspection.

h'ur cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

'h
J. A. Hind, Chief

Safeguards Branch
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